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  The Young Eagles Day was a huge success as the 
Chapter introduced 12 young people to aviation on 
Saturday June 11, 2022.   Clint Ray, Ron Stonwall and 
Karl Vogelheim helped with the paperwork and ground 
activities.  Our volunteer pilots were Ray Krom, Miles 
Bowen, Karl Vogelheim, Jon Harris, and David Hubbard.
After the event, we were able to enjoy the Saturday 
breakfast at the BAA Clubhouse.
                     Thanks to all who helped.

Spaghetti Dinner

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

  On Sunday, June 26th, the Chapter held a 
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser to help pay for the 
new bi-fold hangar door.  The event was well 
attended and the Chapter raised about $230.00.
Everyone enjoyed spaghetti, garlic bread, salad and 
some red wine.  A good time was had by all.
Many thanks to Nancy Springar, David Keller, Greg 
Heckler, David Yegge, Mark Luscomb and the BAA 
for letting us use the facility.

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Each Monday evening a new topic is discussed at the 
BAA House in a relaxed format.

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is 
     tonight, July 13, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.
QThe August meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, August 10, 2022 at 7:00pm.

Young Eagles Day

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
July 13, 2022
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EAA HANGAR DOOR INSTALLATION IS PROGRESSING
   Much progress has been made on the 
EAA hangar door installation.  At this point, 
the door has been hung, wired and 
programmed, and fully functional.  The only 
tasks that remain are installing the outside 
trim and facia.  In addition, we need to 
remove the old sliding doors and install 
sheet metal over to old door tracking strips.  

  All EAA volunteers are welcome to help 
with this project.  Please contact David 
Yegge with the dates and times that you can 
help.  In addition, if you are able to donate 
any funds to help the Chapter pay for the 
door, please contact Rod Beckwith or sign up 
on the sign-up sheet in the BAA house.   

Thanks 
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Mark Luscome "The Mad Scientist" 
programming the controls and stops for the 

new bi-fold door.

Greg Heckler and Nick Yegge observing the 
first cycle of the door going up and down.

Paul Aurand giving the team a little coaching 
on the door prior to shething the outside.



 
 

 

  

 
 

 

  


